2022.12.22.  
Update: there will no longer be a legal requirement to present a language test certificate in order to obtain a diploma
The amendment to the National Law on Higher Education has been published. The change affects - among other things - the conditions for issuing a diploma: the legal requirement to present a language examination certificate will no longer be a prerequisite for the award of a diploma. 
Under the amendment, students who have passed their final examination after 31st August 2021 but have not received their diploma due to lack of a language examination, or who pass their final examination by 31st August 2023, will be able to receive their diploma.

The University of Pécs is prepared to issue the diplomas, and we will inform those concerned about the information and procedures directly by email, on the central and faculty websites and on social media forums. Staff in the academic departments/offices are also available to assist students.


